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Miranda Borris

Subject: RE: Website Delegation Request -  Beata Taylor -

 

From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca <noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 11:43 AM 
To: MB‐townclerk@milton.ca <Townclerk@milton.ca> 
Subject: Website Delegation Request ‐ Beata Taylor ‐ 

 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been submitted 
at Thursday May 26th 2022 11:42 AM with reference number 2022-05-26-031. 

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/7c19f587-8784-4292-98e1-
278bcaaea699 

Application Information 

 First Name:  
Beata  

 Last Name  
Taylor  

 Email Address:  
  

 Phone number:  
  

 Street Address:  
  

 Town  
Milton  

 Postal Code:  
  

 Are you representing a group?  
No  
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 Council Meeting Date  
5/30/2022  

 Please indicate how you intend to interact with the online Council Meeting 
Both audio and video  

 Please describe the issue you intend to present:  
A response to the recommendation made in DS-039-22. I wish to clearly re-iterate 
how this temporary plan only creates more issues for elementary aged children vs 
the solution they are trying to find for the High school students.  

 Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:  
Council has listed the Temporary Zoning By-Law Amendment as an item for 
consideration on the May 30th Agenda. I wish for council to oppose the temporary 
Zoning By-Law Amendment as outlined in DS-039-22  

 Staff Report Number (if known)  
DS-039-22  

 Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to the staff 
recommendation:  
As detailed in the report, there is strong opposition to this decision from the local 
community, as well as no confirmed plan for what to do with 600+ displaced 
children (vs. the 100+ high school students being accommodated for). Additionally 
- the report has increased the time to 2 years for the proposal instead of 1 year as 
stated in the HCDSB's application. If this is voted to proceed, the neighbourhood 
has NOT been informed of this in any external communications aside from the 
technical report that was published mere days before the vote. It doesn't feel right 
that so many people have spoken up in opposition to this proposal, yet the 
recommendation is to proceed and for a longer period that publicly stated. It is 
clear that the staff recommendation is written to the benefit of the HCDSB, rather 
than the communities best interests. The outspokenness of the community is not 
from a position of self-interest... it is coming from an understanding of how this 
will displace children as young as 4 years old, who will be forced to change 
schools, be bussed across neighbourhoods, and suffer mentally from a period in 
their life where they are needing a stable environment to develop and grow.  

 Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on the Town 
of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?  
Yes I give my permission  

  

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond] 
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